
 boards/email/texts for updates on
meetings and contact

Thai@mtnurses.org for more
information!!   

HB 568 (MNA Safe Staffing bill) &  
HB 590 (MNA Workplace Violence bill) 

are scheduled for hearings on:

IMPORTANT Call to Action

To ensure these IMPORTANT bills get
passed....NURSES NEED TO TESTIFY (its
easy and we will help)! The time is NOW

for RNs to speak to RN issues!
Contact Thai@mtnurses.org for info on

how to testify in person or remotely! 

MONDAY 2/27 at 0830
(House Business & Labor)


